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Cc:
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs

As a resident of Sunningwell Parish | was concerned to see certain aspects of the outline proposals in the local plan
2031 Consultation. Whilst | can see the need for the development at Dalton Barracks, | think the idea of bus lanes
and cycleways cutting through the Green Belt to reach the proposed new Park and Ride is a poor idea. Therefore |
object to the LPP2 as the plan would seem to be unsound. | would also like to endorse the SPADE and Sunningwell
Parish Council consultation responses which seem to have considerable merit.

The Bus and Cycleways as shown on the plan that | have seen would cause severe detriment to the area which is
currently Green belt. The proposed road surfaces, fencing, lighting (and bus gates or equivalent to prevent
unauthorised use) would seem to be inappropriate and intrusive on a ridge feature designated as Green Belt.

| hope these views are helpful and will be taken into account as the plan is developed further.

Yours faithfully

John Newton

Prof. John Newton





